
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/14-15/061 
 

August 13, 2014 
 
To, 
Shri Vijay Desai 
Manager, 
Y. B. Chavan Centre, 
Nariman Point, 
Mumbai – 400 021 
 

Sub.: To block the date of 16th September, 2014 for AGM of                
MCHI-CREDAI. 

  
 
Dear  
 
Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry (MCHI), formed in 1982, is the 
most prominent and the only recognized body of Real Estate Developers in 
Mumbai and Mumbai Metropolitan Region. MCHI brings together 
members dealing in Real Estate Development on one common platform to 
address various issues facing the Industry. MCHI has a strong 
Membership of over 1000+ leading Developers in Mumbai and has 
expanded across MMR, having its own units in Thane, Kalyan -Dombivli, 
Mira – Virar City, Raigad and Navi Mumbai. 
 
As per our yesterday’s telephonic discussion, our Managing Committee 
desires to hold this year AGM in Auditorium at Y. B. Chavan Pratishthan, 
Nariman Point, Mumbai on 16th September, 2014. During this AGM we 
will call few dignitaries from political and banking sectors for panel 
discussion etc. hence for the same we have to call press reporters from 
electronic and print media for wide coverage. 
 
Therefore, kindly reserve the date of 16th September, 2014 for our Annual 
General Meeting of MCHI-CREDAI and oblige. 
 
Please confirm with your terms and conditions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Avadhoot Rane 
General Manager (Govt. Liaison) 
Mob.: 9821778884 


